
 

PEARL CITY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

Public Hearing/Regular Meeting  

 September 20, 2023 

President Chad Bremmer called the Public Hearing for the FY24 Budget to order at 6:22pm. 

After Roll Call President Bremmer asked for any comments or concerns from the Public. There 

were no comments or concerns from the public.  

Supt. Schiffman shared his thoughts about the balance budget. 

Public Hearing was adjourned at 6:26pm.  

 

President Bremmer called the Regular Scheduled Meeting to order at 6:30PM.  

After Roll Call the Board approved the September 20, 2023 agenda. 

The Board recognized guests and public comments were allowed. There were no comments. 

The Board approved the Consent Agenda consisting of the minutes from the August 16 regular 

session. The bills and payroll through September 15, 2023 for $648,513.77 were also approved.  

Facility Use was approved for Post Prom and Girls Flag Football. Course approvals were also 

approved for Janet Rauch, Derrick Allen, Brent Chrisman and Lexi Collins.  

 

Communications:  

Dr. Schiffman shared information and thanked the Boulevard Bash Committee for all of the 

donations to the school district. The Boulv. Bash donated over $14,000 to the school district. 

 

New Business: 

1.  The School Board approved 2023-2024 balanced budget.  

2. The School Board approved the 2023-2024 Return to School Plan 

3.  The School Board approved the transportation agreement with Davis Bus Lines.   

4.  The School Board approved the retirement of Steve Hawkinson at the end of the 2023-2024 

school year.  

5.  The School Board approved Zach Lieb as Baseball volunteer and Scott Hayes as JH Boys 

Basketball volunteer. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:40pm 


